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National Chiropractic Journal 1941 (June); 10(6): 34; caption reads: “Principals in the meeting of the north Carolina Chiorpractors’ association held at this Hotel Robert E. Lee are shown
above.  Left to right they are: Dr. Paul Transou, of Winston-Salem, president; Dr. J.E. Slocum of Des Moines, Iowa, on of the speakers; Dr. Emmett J. Murphy of Washington, D.C. also a
speaker; and Dr. William A. Keffer, of Kinston, secretary of the organization. - (Staff Photo.)”


